
 

FROM YOUR  BUSINESS MANAGER 

26 on Book 1        16 on Book 2          0 Inside Apprentice         0 Teledata Tech          0 Teledata Apprentice   
  

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 

It doesn’t seem possible that we are rolling in to the end of Summer.  There are a number jobs coming in the 

near future, and we look forward to putting many fine journeyman electricians to work. 
 

You asked for it… you got it!!! We have a variety of stickers, 2 new  t-shirts AND a new custom Challenge 

Coin! Stop in and get your Local 32 merchandise! 
 

Coming soon!  September 1st is the Annual Labor Day Parade and Cook-out. We’d love to see everyone bring 

their families and celebrate YOU! Show your Union Pride and join the Brotherhood for a cook-out after the 

parade. The Hall will supply the meat. We ask that you bring a side dish or dessert. It is always a great time for 

everyone!!! 
 

And don’t forget… Mark your calendars for the October Union meeting on October 20th at 6:30pm. We will be 

discussing and voting for the allocation of the raise at this meeting.  You don’t want to miss it! 
 

“Things may come to those who wait, but only the things left by those who hustle.” 

                                                                                                                        – Abraham Lincoln 
     

 

Fraternally,  

 

 

 

 

Michael S. Ruppert 

Business Manager 

 

 

 


